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8t September 2023

Dear Parents,

School Journey 2022 - Colehayes Park, Devon
Monday 3™ June — Friday 7™ June 2024

Without doubt, the highlight of your child’s time at Sussex Road will be their time spent on School Journey. Our
children are privileged to spend five days in a Georgian manor house on beautiful Dartmoor enjoying a range of
different activities, developing independence whilst making life-long memories with their friends.

The week includes a day at Bantham Beach, a visit to Canonteign Falls and Babbacombe Village, a day of outdoor
adventurous activities, a visit to a Crealy Park, your child’s food, accommodation and evening entertainment.

We are mindful that the cost of living is something on everyone’s mind and we have based a payment plan on a
cost of £405.00. Fuel costs and the general increase in the cost of living has inevitably had an impact on the price
which is a little more this year. We know how much our families value our School Journey and the unique
opportunities it provides.

To secure a place for your child, please log on to Arbor —TRIPS - to pay the £55.00 non-refundable deposit, by
Monday 9% October 2023.

Payments are broken down as follows:

£55.00 Deposit due by Monday 9" October 2023
£60.00 Payment due by Monday 13" November 2023
£30.00 Payment due by Monday 11 December 2023
£30.00 Payment due by Friday, 13" January 2024
£65.00 Payment due by Friday, 8t" February 2024
£65.00 Payment due by Monday, 11t March 2024
£60.00 Payment due by Monday, 15™ April 2024
£40.00 Payment due by Monday, 13" May 2024

Alternatively, you are welcome to pay the full amount of £405.00 in advance.

We sincerely hope to see every member of Year 6 board the coach for a week packed full of fun and adventure.
Should you have any queries, please contact me. | would hate for any child to miss out on such a special
opportunity.

Kind regards,

Mrs Miles
Headteacher

Learning together for the possibilities of tomorrow



